
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish  Newsletter  January 18th  2015 

 

 Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

BIBLE STUDY COURSE  
A four module programme over two years in Bible Study begins this 
February 9th in Scala (entrance directly opposite Blackrock Castle). The 
first module will consist of five Monday nights from 7.30pm  - 9.30pm.  
(Feb. 9th, 16th, 23rd March 2nd 9th. ) with a workshop on Saturday March 
7th. Information and booking: contact Cork Scripture Support Group @ 
gmail.com or 021- 429144 before Monday 19th January 2015 
 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

John Cox (Jnr), Edie O’Brien, Jack Condon, Imelda O’Sullivan,  
Susan Ann O’Leary,  John Cashman, Hugh Cusker, Dan O’Shea, Mary O’Brien,  
Patrick & Kathleen O’Driscoll, Nuala Guilly, John Horgan, Mary Horgan,  
Mossie Horgan, Joe O’Mahony, Billy O’Mahony, Florence O’Mahony, 
Jackie Twomey, Ted Murphy, Patrick Hartnett, John (Johnnie) O’Connor, 

 
May They Rest in Peace. 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community. 
Matt Thomas Crowley, Cody Richard Kevin Dunne, Daniel Timothy Hurley, 

Zariah Anna Motyl, Emma Chloe Moynihan, Sarah Monica Troy 
 

Who were Baptised recently. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Adorers urgently required 
for Thursday  6 –7pm. 
For further details contact 
Mary O’Farrell  4632937 
 

Lectio Divina 
Resumes this Monday, January 19th at 7.30pm 
in The Edmund Rice Centre. It is a beautiful 
way to pray the scriptures. New members very 
welcome. 

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 
 

Activities for the above organisation this week are as follows: 
Mon. 19th Jan.: Indoor Bowls in Midleton GAA Pavilion from 2.00 to 4.00  
pm. 
Tue. 20th Jan. “45” Drive in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm. 
Wed. 21st Jan.: Swimming available at Midleton Park Hotel & Spa, from 
11.00 am to 1.00 pm. 
Thu. 22nd Jan.: Go – For – Life Games, St Mary’s Hall, Youghal Road, 
11.00 am to 12.00 noon. Pitch & Putt available at Corkbeg,  from 2.30 pm. 
Fri. 23rd Jan.: Whist at Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm. 
 

DIOCESAN DIRECTORY 
Available after Mass, Price 
€2.00. 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity – January 18th/25th 
This coming week is a time when Christians throughout the world set aside their 
differences and pray together asking that Our Lord & Master Jesus Christ will 
undo what has divided us. The week concludes with an Ecumenical Service in 
The Church of the Most Holy Rosary on Sunday January 25th, at 5.00p.m. 
We ask people to make a special effort to be present. 
 

Enrolment Mass for Confirmation 
Confirmation pupils along with their parents are invited to the enrolment  
Mass on Saturday next, January 24th at 7.30pm. 
 CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK JANUARY 25TH – 31ST 

This is a week when we celebrate the value of our Catholic Schools and 
we thank God for all who promote them. They are a huge  asset to our 
Parish.  

Cemetery Gates 
The gates of Holy Rosary Cemetery 
will be locked from Monday to 
Friday and will be opened for 
weekends only. 

Congratulations to St. Colman’s Community Senior Hurling Team who won the  
County Hurling Final recently. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


